
am sorry that I could nut replyto your letter of February 6th 
sooner. I have been very busy iudging from your letter and snapshot 
negatives, you may make a good draftsman after serving an apprenticeship. 

However, the amount of salary you can expect would be less than you 
could obtain were you able to step into our Drafting Department and turn 
out finished work. 

I am sending the correspondence regarding your application to our 
Production Department as they may be able to use you in the plant. You 
will hear from them within a few days and they will return your negatives. 

If you have been accepted for the armed forces please advise so that we 
will know you are not available. 



129 WEST 29th STREET 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 


	Page 1
	Page 2

